
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

FOR THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETINGS 
 

for 
 

March 26, 2020 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Governing Board scheduled to be held on March 
26, 2020 has been canceled in light of the nationally and statewide declared 
COVID-19 emergency.  
 
The Governing Board will consider scheduling a meeting at a future date to 
address ongoing business matters. Any such meeting will likely be held in 
compliance with Executive Order N-29-30, issued on March 18, 2020 
regarding telephonic public meetings. 
 
 The Americans with Disabilities Act provides that no qualified 

individual with a disability shall be excluded from participation in, 
or denied the benefits of, the District's programs, services or 
activities because of any disability.  If you need special assistance 
to participate in any Governing Board meeting, please contact the 
District Office at 969-4200.  Notification at least twenty-four (24) 
hours prior to the meeting will enable the District to make 
appropriate arrangements. 

 


